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Dear Stephen Leinster

OFFICIAL RECEIVER BECOMING TRUSTEE ON THE MAKING OF A BANKCRUPTCY ORDER AND
REMOVAL OF THE REQUIREMENT TO FILE A ‘NO MEETING’ NOTICE

The ICAEW is pleased to respond to your request for comments on The Official Receiver becoming trustee of the
bankrupt’s estate on the making of a bankruptcy order and removal of the requirement to file a ‘no meeting’ notice
in certain company wind up cases.

In the case of creditor petitions, we are concerned about the proposal for the official receiver (OR) to be
immediately appointed trustee of a bankrupt’s estate upon the making of the bankruptcy order, which would give
the OR the opportunity to immediately deal with assets etc. A creditor petition is more adversarial than a debtor
petition, and is a procedure that the debtor is drawn into involuntarily. Whilst the debtor has the opportunity to
object at the hearing of the petition, (s)he may not have the information necessary to prevent the bankruptcy order
from being made. The stage where the OR is receiver and manager can provide useful breathing space and the
opportunity for an annulment application if appropriate, before the estate has vested in the trustee and assets
potentially sold.

For completeness, we would support a proposal for the OR to be appointed trustee immediately in the case of
debtor petitions.

The removal of the requirement to file a ‘no meeting’ notice in cases where a secretary of state appointment has
been made shortly after the making of the company winding up order appears to us to be a sensible reduction in
unnecessary bureaucracy.

The ICAEW operates under a Royal Charter, working in the public interest. Its regulation of its members, in
particular its responsibilities in respect of auditors, is overseen by the Financial Reporting Council. As a world
leading professional accountancy body, we provide leadership and practical support to over 134,000 members in
more than 160 countries, working with governments, regulators and industry in order to ensure the highest
standards are maintained. We are a founding member of the Global Accounting Alliance with over 775,000
members worldwide.

Please contact me should you wish to discuss any of the points raised in this response.

Yours sincerely

Liz Cole

Manager, Company Law, Insolvency & Pensions
T +44 (0) 920 8746
E liz.cole@icaew.com

mailto:policy.unit@insolvency.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:liz.cole@icaew.com

